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<p>Written by Graham Moonie<br /><br />On Monday 23rd March the House of Commons
National Audit Committee took evidence on development of the Type 45 Destroyer. Giving
evidence were: Sir Bill Jeffrey, Permanent Secretary, Dr Andrew Tyler, Chief Operating Officer,
Defence Equipment and Support, and Rear Admiral Paul Lambert CB, Deputy Chief of Defence
Staff Designate (Equipment Capability), Ministry of Defence.<br /><br />The committee
focussed on the causes for the 1.5 billion overspend which resulted in only six ships being
developed rather than eight. In particular the committee looked at what mistakes were made at
the start of the project and what was done to correct these mistakes in the last two and a half
years.<br /><br />An uncorrected transcript of the proceedings can be viewed here</p>




